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E-Given Jeremy's note below, please type in at the bottom of my letter to May the following:P.S. Jeremy Gunn, 

the Review Board General Counsel, who you may recall was your Head Teaching Fellow for your course "Rise 

of American Power" in the early 1980's, gives his best regards. Thanks. Who knows, it may help!TTo: Tom 

Samoluk/ARRBcc: From: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBDate: 03/12/97 02:20:34 PMSubject: Re: Letters of Support From 

HistoriansErnest May: You might want to remind him -- for anecdotal purposes only -- that I was Head 

Teaching Fellow for him in his course on "Rise of American Power" in approximately 1981.To: Jeremy 

Gunn/ARRBcc: From: Tom Samoluk/ARRB Date: 03/12/97 01:32:16 PMSubject: Letters of Support From 

HistoriansJeremy:Per Anna's suggestion, I contacted Professor Ernest May regarding his writing a letter of 

support for the Board getting a one-year extension. I talked with him today and I am supplyng some 

background information for him to write a letter. Anna also suggested that others who had testified on the 

original legislation be contacted. In this context, I was wondering if you had a telephone number for Athan 

Theoharis? Please advise. Thanks.Tom
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